
To create a less complicated system for ordering, processing and delivering photos we are going with current trends 
to offer orders solely through an online system. First, we will send the picture proof home for you to keep this year. Second, you 

will place your order online but do not return the proof to the school. This small action will result in your child, yourself, the 

school staff and our employees eliminating the multiple times we would all touch that same item. 

Ordering Online is Easy and Gives You More Options! 
Go to paquins.ca and use the unique blue key code that is on your child’s picture proof to view the images. Click on 

your favorite images to choose from a wide selection of backgrounds to create a truly unique package. Packages can 
have a variety of different backgrounds and poses. You can add on retouching and personalization of your child’s name 

to your regular enlargements too. Once you have made all your selections, click to place your order!  

School Photos  
September 4th & 5th 

 Families with 3 or more children who attend schools photographed by 

Paquin's are eligible for a FAMILY DISCOUNT.   

Each child’s order must be placed by the red “order by” date on their proof. Late 

orders do not qualify for the discount.  Once all of your children’s orders have 

been placed, send us an email to familyplan@paquins.ca  with the order codes, 

your child’s names and the school each child attends.  

Please note that there is a specified date marked in red to place 
your order by. On time orders are delivered to your school 

Late orders can still be placed online. Late online orders are subject to a shipping and handling fee.  

This fall we will once again offer you the choice of different images of 

your child with a choice of multiple backgrounds to make your packages 

After taking the photos and printing the picture proofs, we will deliver them back to your school. 

Questions? 
Call Paquin Photographs at 780-532-2180 

Send a comb or brush for 

last minute touch ups! 

Our accounting department will then send the applicable credit back 

to your original form of payment. 

mailto:familyplan@paquins.ca

